
 
 

LASALLIAN STUDENT LEADERSHIP SEMINAR 2017 
DISTRICT OF AUSTRALIA, NEW ZEALAND, PAKISTAN & PAPUA NEW GUINEA 

 
Date: Monday January 16 ​th​ – Friday January 20 ​th​, 2017 

Venue: The Collaroy Centre, Collaroy Beach, Sydney, NSW, Australia  

Initial meeting point: ​ De La Salle College, Ashfield (24 Bland St, Ashfield NSW 2131) 

Cost: AUD $425 
 

Dear Principal, 
 

Once again the Young Lasallians team  would like to invite your College  leaders for 2017 to 
participate and engage in the annual  ​2017 Lasallian Student Leadership Seminar​. Our theme for 
this year is; ​Faith, Service, Community.​ The program will again be facilitated by the Young Lasallians 
team from across the District.  
 
You are able to nominate ​a maximum of 4 ​students to participate in the seminar; if your student 
leaders are unable to attend, please feel free to nominate other exemplary senior students. 
 

Arrival and Registration 
When: ​  4 - 5:00 pm on Monday 16 ​th​ January, 2017.  
Where: ​ De La Salle College, Ashfield. (24 Bland St, Ashfield NSW 2131) 

This is approximately 35 minutes from the airport by car, and is also accessible by train.  
If your students are travelling from inter-state or overseas, they should be equipped with 
this address and money to cover transport. 
Students will transported from Ashfield to Collaroy via coach bus, accompanied by our 
team. 
 

Departure on Friday 20 ​th​ of January:  
- International departures​:  flights to be booked ​after 12:00 pm  
- Domestic departures​: flights to be booked ​after 11:00 am  
- Sydney based ​ :  Students can be picked up after 10.30am  ​24 Bland St, Ashfield NSW  

 

The registration cost covers accommodation, catering, resources, transportation to and from the 
venue and facilitation costs. You will be invoiced early in 2017 for the full registration costs of your 
group.  
 

Please  collect the enclosed ​student registration form and medical form​ and return them to our 
team no later than ​Friday 2 December, 2016​ via email, fax, or post.  
 
We are looking forward to working with your leaders next January.  Please contact me if you have 
further questions and, as always, you are more than welcome to join us for any part of the seminar. 
Thank you! 
 

Grace, 
 
 

Amanda Proulx 
Assistant Director Young Lasallians Team 
 
Enclosures:  
‘Student Registration Form’  
‘Letter to Students Attending’ 
‘Medical form’  
Hard copies of these will also be mailed out. 


